
 

 

CIRCULAR TO TRAVEL TRADE 

 

14 October 2020 

 

Temporary suspension of the Peak Tram Service 

from 7 am to 5 pm on 29 October 2020 (Thursday) 
 

Dear Travel Trade Partners 

 

Please be informed that the Peak Tram will temporarily suspend service from 7 am to 5 pm on 

Thursday, 29 October 2020 for preparation works associated with the Upgrade Project phase 

two construction works. Services will resume at 5 pm on the same day.  

 

During the service suspension, alternative public transportation will be available: - 

  

(A) NWFB Route No. 15 (Central (Central Ferry Piers) / Exchange Square - The Peak);  

(B) Hong Kong Island Green Minibus Route No. 1 (Central (Hong Kong Station Public 

Transport Interchange) - The Peak); or  

(C) Taxi.  

 

Note: 

⚫ The Peak Tower and Sky Terrace 428 will remain open during the period. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this necessary work may cause. More importantly, the 

safety of our passengers is our top priority and this work will help to ensure that the Peak Tram 

remains a sound and reliable mode of transport for the community and one of Hong Kong’s 

most popular tourist attractions. 

 

For enquiries, please contact:   

 

 

Peak Tramways Company, Limited 

Toby Law 

Assistant Marketing Manager                                                                            

Tel: (852) 2849 0818 

Email: tobylaw@peninsula.com  

Fax: (852) 2849 6237 

Catherine Lam   

Sales & Marketing Manager 

Tel: (852) 2849 0831 

Email: catherinelam@peninsula.com  

Fax: (852) 2849 6237 
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